SBS TRANSIT LTD

ANNOUNCEMENT

ANNOUNCEMENT OF 15T QUARTER RESULTS FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2012

SBS Transit Ltd (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the Company will be
announcing its 1% quarter results for Financial Year 2012 after the close of
trading on Friday, 11 May 2012. The results will also be posted on the
Company’s website at www.sbstransit.com.sq.




